
 

 

Dear Bendies, 

 

Your Board of Directors is working very hard to invest our money wisely as a 

long term investment in our community and to cut costs wherever possible. We 

spend thousands of dollars each year in mailings to our home owners. Virginia 

law has changed in recent years and now permits the use of emails for Home 

Owners Associations. 

 

Please send the following information to me at riversbndca@gmail.com so we 

can begin to establish an email listing for those of us who use email. Many, 

many thanks for helping to save our money! 

 

Esther Lee 

 

 

 

Address of home or lot:  

 

__________________________________________ 

 

Name of owner(s) 

 

__________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________ 

 

Email address(s) 

 

__________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________ 

 

mailto:etlee@comcast.net

